From: \J Skiba, Katherine <kskiba@chicagotribune.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 6:46 PM
To: Robert Miller

Subject: Thank you. Reviewed all. Please see below
To Rob--

Thanks for all your help. Now it appears all is coming to my chicagotribune.com email, but please do
send to both just in case.

1} Perhaps you have not forwarded these yet: I seem to be missing a contract/contract renewal letter
for these fiscal vears:

FY2003
FY2006
FY2008
FY2012

2) With respect to the spreadsheet, FY 2001 "no record of payments for year," does this mean there
were no payments or there are no records of payments,

3) I also would reguest copies of the itemized monthly invoices sent by Government Affairs
Specialists Inc. during their work for Eastern Iliinois University.

4) The contract renewal letter dated 5-6-2008 discusses a "vendor disclosure of financial interests.” 1
also would request to see copies of this form for all the pertinent years.

Thanks for everything.
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